
 

  

  

 

June 2022 Newsletter 

Glen Eira-McKinnon Bowls Club 
  

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Winter 

Bowls  

 

 

 

  

 

 

Names down by 11.30 

Play starts at 12.30 

On those wintry Saturday 

afternoons, there is no better 

place to be than down at the 

club, having a fun game, 

followed by Terry’s delicious 

delicacies. 

 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 

 

Our Board 

Members 

 

 

  

 

 

President:   Rosemary Michael 

 

Vice President:  Russell Dowling 

 

Secretary:   Fay Landau 

 

Treasurer:  Dave Oshry 

 

Board Members:  

 

Les Gerber  

Brian Rosengarten 

Peter Wisnewski 

 

 

 



 

 

Selectors: 

 

  

 

 

Saturday Selectors: 

Terry Clark 

Peter Felbel 

Brian Rosengarten 

 

Mid-Week Selectors: 

Alan Walsvisch 
 
Michael Gild 
 
Les Gerber 
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday  

Training 

  

  

 

 

Thursday Training Sessions will 

be starting after winter bowls.   

There will be drills, challenges 

and other exercises to prepare 

us for the upcoming pennant 

season 

 

 



 

 

Equipment 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 Well not really equipment but 

the Council has given us a 

couple of senior’s parking spots.   

But hurry there are only two! 

 

 

 

 

And lastly... 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Please pay your subscription – 

invoices have been sent out.  

Contact Dave (400 445 806) if 

you need a replacement invoice. 

 

  

 

 

 

Glen Eira McKinnon Lawn Bowls Club 
Joyce Park, Tyrone St, Ormond 
Glenmacbowls@yahoo.com 


